
Committee, 
 
As a sitting member of the Lawrence County Board of Health, 
I am opposed to the changes proposed in HB 463 regarding the appointment of Board Members. 
I feel the advisory council format not only allows all contributing parties a voice in appointments, it 
provides a better form of checks and balances in order to prevent political appointments. 
Thank you for your consideration in the matter. 
 
Mark Dickess 
City of Ironton 
 


